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6506 Bells Mill Road 
Bethesda, MD 20817 

Nikos Kazantzakis – Chapter 214 

 
Dear Cretan Association of Greater Washington DC members and friends,  
 
Xronia Polla!! May the New Year of 2019 bring you and your loved ones blessings filled with happiness and 
health.  
 
Please join us in celebrating the annual cutting of the Vasilopita on February 3rd at 1:00pm at the Hellenic 
Center. All Association members and friends of Crete are invited to join us in fellowship and to experience 
our traditions and Cretan hospitality! You are welcome to bring a dish or dessert if you like to share your 
cuisine, however it is not necessary. Most of all, we want your presence!!  
 
We will take this opportunity to also hold a membership drive, and a brief General Assembly meeting to re-
view association business with a focus on 2019.  We promise this part of the social will be brief and will not 
take away from the focus of the get together in celebrating this annual event.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and wish you all well till then. 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Maria Plevrakis and Constantinos Petrovas 
President and Vice President 
Cretan Association of Greater Washington DC 


